
 

 

September 2018 Parent Group Meeting Minutes 
 
 
In attendance were: Bobbi Folsom, Michelle Ayotte, Heidi Crouse, Allison 
Poulin, Katie Flannery, Jean Pillsbury, Brooke Turner, Cynthia Kirk, 
Chelsey Carrier 
 
We did a brief overview of the events we’ve done in the past-movie/game 
nights, craft fair, t-shirts for incoming first graders, open house photo 
booth, teacher appreciation, first Friday teacher snacks, book fairs, 
fundraisers, and the color run. We are welcome to new events!  
 
The book fair will be next week. We have volunteers set for evenings and 
Brooke is going to finalize day volunteers and setup details. We decided 
not to commit to having a scholastic book fair in the spring. We may 
decide to or may do a free book fair like we did last year.  
 
We discussed different fundraisers. Cynthia Kirk agreed to run the 
calendar fundraiser where we solicit donations from businesses and 
individuals to place on a calendar. Calendars are sold for $10 and each 
day there will be a drawing for a prize. We decided to do it the month of 
January and sell calendars at the craft fair. Each parent on the committee 
will attempt to get a few prizes.  
 
Parent group will host a Fall Family Festival on October 19th in the 
Evening. Michelle will organize the event with different games and 
activities that will be free for Bloomfield Families. We will be looking for 
volunteers to help organize and run a mini station.  
 
The craft fair this year will be December 1st from 9-2. We will have a 
separate craft fair committee this year to plan the event if anyone is 
interested. We will be purchasing more tables for the event. Chelsey will 
send out vendor forms in the next week.  
 
Next meeting will be October 10th at 5:30. Every other meeting will be the 
first Wednesday of every month at 5:30.  
 
Correspondence will be through email and parent group Facebook page.  


